
Tracy, Mary

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 11:52 AM
To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Proposed changes in CrR and CrRU rules

From: Caroline Mann [mailto:cmann@snocopda.org]
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 11:31 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: RE: Proposed changes In CrR and CrRU rules

As a long term practicing defense attorney, I am emailing my support for the proposed changes in the criminal rules
regarding discovery and interrogations and identification. I support all of the proposed changes. They will make things
easier and fairer in the criminal justice system, and preserve important records of interviews and interrogations. Even
with the best intentions, a recorded record is more accurate than handwritten notes, and this will ensure that both sides
have the best record, so there is no question from either side what was said in the interview/interrogation. The
proposed changes in the rules are not burdensome to comply with and will ensure accuracy that both sides will benefit
from.

I urge you to pass these proposed changes in the rules.

Caroline Mann

Snohomlsh County Public Defenders

2722 Colby Avenue, Ste. 200

Everett, WA 98201

(425)339-6309


